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14th June 2023 
 
 
Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers,  
 
Please find below the details for our summer and leavers events. To save you receiving many different letters, 
we have compiled these into one: 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
High School Musical: 

 
The performances are taking place on Tuesday 11th July (6-7pm) and Wednesday 
12th July (6pm-7pm).  
 
On both evenings, we ask that the children are collected/ walk home from school at 
their normal time of 3.20pm and return to school at 5:40pm dressed in their costumes, 
with basic makeup done (optional). Any face painting required shall then be done on 
arrival at school. They should enter via the school office.  
 
 

 
Collection: should you be attending these performances or not, please collect your child 15 minutes after the 
end of show time from the normal year 6 gate (gate 2 next to the kitchen). The end of show timings are 
approximate.  
 
What is great about costumes this year is that as the production is set in a school, the children can where lots 
of their clothes. Published on google classroom next week will be ideas for their costumes based on the 
different roles/groups that the children have within High School Musical. Details of when we need them in 
school to rehearse with will be shared on this document too. 
 
Tickets can be requested closer to the time. We will share final details with you about this at the start of July.  
 
  

Subject Key Date/s Action Needed  

Bread Making 23rd & 28th June Complete consent form by 20th June 

Yearbook 
Handed out 19th 
July 

Order and payment of £8 by   
Friday 30th June 

Y6 Production 11th & 12th July Ticket details to follow 

Leavers Assembly 18th July  

Y6 Garden Party  19th July  
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Garden Party: 
 
To celebrate the end of junior school, the cohort voted for garden party. This will 
take place in the afternoon of Wednesday 19th July. This will include ice cream, 
music and games, as requested by the children.  
 
Year 6 can bring in clothes to change into for the party and will have the 
opportunity the get ready just after lunch.  
 
 
Year Books: 

 
Another exciting opportunity as your child approaches the end of 
their journey at Hiltingbury Junior School is to purchase a year book, 
which are always very popular with the children and include photos 
of the whole year group across their time at Hiltingbury. 

 
To purchase one of these, please pay £8 via your child’s Arbor account by Friday 30th June. You will find 
this under the Trips section of your child’s account. Year books will be handed out to pupils at the 
Garden Party where they will have the opportunity to sign each other’s books.  
 
 
Leavers’ Assembly:  
 
Our leavers’ assembly will be Tuesday 18th July at 4:30pm, where we will 
celebrate the children’s time at Hiltingbury and please note that due to our 
hall capacity, we can only welcome a MAXIMUM of 2 PEOPLE PER PUPIL 
(this includes siblings).  
 
If your child did not attend Hiltingbury Infant School, please ensure that you email a photo of them 
from Year R into the school office by Friday 30th June.  
 

 
Bread Tasting: 

 
This term as part of our Ancient Greek and DT units, we will be tasting bread and a 
range of bread ingredients. Please provide consent for your child to do this by 
completing the following form, no later than Tuesday 20th June.  
 

Y6 Bread & Food Tasting Permission 2023 
 

We are aware of allergies within the year group that have been shared with us, but we 
do still need your permission for your child to take part. Without your consent your 
child will not be able to take part. 

 
Once the children have designed their own bread following the tasting session (Friday 23rd June), we kindly 
ask that you purchase a small amount of the additional Mediterranean ingredients that they have chosen (e.g. 
olives, cheese, sun-dried tomato) to send in when we make bread (Wednesday 28th June). 
  
 
Thank you and kind regards, 
 

The Year 6 Team 
 

https://forms.gle/3xJh1pCxToWDPywu6

